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Julia Chalmers

From: Erin Taylor <erin@hyndmantaylor.co.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, 30 March 2016 5:00 PM

To: DP Hearings

Cc: Juliet Pope; Pete Ritchie; Roger Norton and Gillian Macleod

Subject: Re: Chapter 3 (Strategic Direction) and Chapter 4 (Urban Development

Hi Julia,  

 

ADDITIONAL COMMENTARY ON DISTRICT PLAN REVIEW  

We believe the additional inclusions in regard to the airport in the District Plan under proposed policies 

3.2.8 and 4.2.8, 4.2.8.1 and the deletion of 4.2.4.3 & 4.2.4.4 are beyond the original scope/ intention of the 

proposed District Plan and believe these additional amendments need to be notified to the general public, so 

that the wider public have an opportunity to comment on these suggested amendments / inclusions, and the 

potential affects that may have on the wider Queenstown / Frankton community.  

 

 
Kind Regards, 
 
 

Erin Taylor  Registered Architect - ANZIA - BArch Hons 
 
Hyndman Taylor Architects Ltd. 
 
Tel: +64 3 451 1992 
M:: +64 21 247 1991 
www.hyndmantaylor.co.nz 
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